Parish Council
November Minutes

Members Present: Fr. King, Brittney Heiberger, Holly McMahon, Stacey Kutil, Linda Anderson,
Austin Full, Amy Anderson. Members Absent: Butch Warrington, Dave Kasowski

October Minutes were read. Minutes were approved by Stacey and seconded by Holly
Discussion started with the potential initiation of a food pantry at St. George. Details such as
location in the building, hours, management, and objectives as well as rules and regulations
were discussed.

Father King gave an update on the parish dress code for weddings.

October, Respect Life month, was celebrated at St. George with a Sunday night movie, October
Baby. There were 8 adults and 2 youth in attendance.

Ignite’s trip to the Heartland Country Corn Maze was a success. Over 75 youth and chaperones
attended. Classes and catechist formation are both positive changes so far this year with both
students and teacher respectively vocalizing their affirmations of the program’s modifications

from past years.

Family Formation October speaker, Emily Leedom was well received. Positive feedback and
dialogue was given from parents and families.

The Fall Dinner hosts over 770 people and was considered a success.

Pedestals are currently being constructed to hold the two angels currently sitting on the altar on
both sides of the tabernacle. Paint color and designs were viewed.

Father King explained the renovation of the tabernacle interior and addition of a veil in front of it.
The next meeting was scheduled for January 10th, 2017.

The meeting was closed in prayer.



